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The Board of Trustees of the University of Central Arkansas
convened in regular meeting Friday afternoon, December 20, 1985, at
two o'clock in the Board Room in the Administration Building on the
campus with the following officers and members of the Board present,
to-wit:

Chairman: Dr. J. Albert Johnson
Vice Chairman: Judge Henry L. Jones, Jr.
Secretary: Mr. James W. Ahlf

Mr. Joe M. White
Dr. Harold H. Chakales
Mr. Ben F. Burton
Mrs. Charles E. Hammans

and with the following absent, to-wit:

None

constituting a quorum of said Board, at which meeting the following
business was transacted, to-wit:

Motion was made by Judge Jones, seconded by Mr. White, and
passed that minutes of the last meeting be approved as distributed.

Dr. Farris reported on the following:
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Dr. Farris also indicated the Student Senate has expressed
interest in trying to finance a recreation/work-out building. Motion
was made by Mrs. Hammans, seconded by Mr. Burton, and passed that the
Board endorse the Senate's pursuit of this goal.

The following resolution was adopted upon motion made by Mr.
Ahlf, seconded by Mr. White, and passed:

"BE IT RESOLVED: The Universit
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Motion was made by Mr. Ahlf, seconded by Mrs. Hammans, and
passed that letters of commendation be sent to the housing staff and
food service for their extra efforts during the National Play-off
Football Game.

Mr. McCormack, Vice President for Finance, distributed copies
and interpreted the Financial Report ending November 30, 1985. This
report was approved upon motion




